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My name is Rob Leslie, and I live in Newberg, Oregon. I support HB 2004 and 

ranked-choice voting in Oregon for two reasons. First, I don't want to "throw my vote 

away" if I choose to vote for a third-party candidate. Second, I want our system to 

stop rewarding the most extreme candidates by forcing them to consider how they 

can appeal to more Oregonians than just the slimmest majority necessary to win an 

election. 


